
 

 

We asked Karen Clissold, Jason Gunn and Courtney Burke to be Hertsmere 

Mencap Reporters and interview people who are connected to the Society.  

Here’s what happened… 

 

Karen interviewed Tony Walton – Vice Chair & Trustee, Hertsmere Mencap 

 

K: Thank you for agreeing to be interviewed. I am going to ask you 3 questions.   

How long have you been a Trustee for Hertsmere Mencap? 

T: I’ll need to think about that!! I would say about 3 years and I have been 

involved with Mencap since 1981. 

 

K: What do you enjoy about being a Trustee? 

T: I enjoy generally working with the Hertsmere Mencap family.  I enjoy meeting 

everyone and I also enjoy helping out. 

 

K: What do you look forward to in the future for Hertsmere Mencap? 

T: I would like to see more inclusion with members being included in 

employment and education as well as general walks of life.  I would like to 

encourage our members to reach their potential and for everyone to be treated 

as equals. 

K: Thank you very much for your time, Tony. 


